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Dear Students and Parents 

Further to the publication of AS results yesterday, I am writing to you with details of arrangements for the start of 

term. Year 13 begins for all students on Monday 5th September at 0845 - students should assemble in the Sixth Form 

Common Room. 

Only students wishing to explore options changes should attend on Thursday 1st September at 1pm - the meeting 

place is the Sports Hall. Students wishing to explore a change must have attended all lessons until the end of the 

summer term in the subject they wish to opt in to. 

Finally, students re-taking linear subjects on Friday 2nd September were sent details of timings by separate email 

before the end of the summer term. Some prefects are working with the new Year 7 students on this day - they have 

also been contacted by separate email. 

Yours sincerely 

R V Burnside 

Head of Sixth Form 


